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December 14, 2017 

 
ADDENDUM 3 

 
 

Request for Proposal:  #07-018  
 
Title:    Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act Youth Services  
 
 
The attention of all offerors is called to the following question received via e-mail. The answer follows the 
question. 
 

1. Our program receives ALOP (Alternative Learning Opportunities Programs) funding. Are we still eligible 
to receive this funding? Public and private organizations that are in good standing with the Illinois 
Secretary of State, without unpaid Federal tax liabilities or active liens and registered in the 
federal System for Award Management (SAM) are eligible bidders unless your ALOP grantor 
prohibits pursuit of additional funding sources such as WIOA. 

 
Please note that the deadline for submitting written questions regarding this proposal was not stated in the 
original proposal document. All questions must be received in writing by Monday, December 18, 2017. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the space provided on Page 30 of the Proposal document. 
Thank you for your interest in the Kane County procurement process. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Maria C. Calamia 

Maria C. Calamia, CPPB 
Assistant Director of Purchasing 


